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Theresa K. Walsh

From:
Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 10:57 AM
To: CityClerk
Subject: Re 1275 Lady Anderson Street
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The information does not show where the access to the daycare centre is located from the outside of 
the proposed building. How many daycare spaces are wanted and how many employees will be at 
the daycare centre at one time. If seven parking spaces are needed for daycare employees, the 
daycare centre will have quite a large capacity. Residents at the rear on Tigress street could be 
subject to a lot of noise from traffic behind their houses, as well as from parking lot snow clearing etc. 
More in-depth information may be needed before accepting this application. 


